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7 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We are excited to inform you that Year 6 pupils will be visiting the beach on the morning of 

Friday 16 May, following the completion of their SATs. Your child should arrive at school as 

normal in the morning and the class will return to school in time for lunch. 

 

On this trip, pupils will have the opportunity to enjoy the beach atmosphere and we will also 

have the opportunity to buy an ice cream.  If you would like your child to have an ice cream, 

please provide them with £4.  If your child has any specific dietary requirements or allergies, 

please inform the office in advance so we can make the necessary arrangements. 

 

On the day of the trip, pupils are required to wear their school uniform.  As the weather is 

currently warm, we kindly request that all pupils apply sunscreen before arriving at school. 

Additionally, we recommend that each student brings a raincoat just in case of unexpected 

weather changes. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding the beach trip, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. We hope this trip will be a memorable experience for our Year 6 pupils. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mr Langlois 

Year 6 Class Teacher 

PE and Reading Co-ordinator 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________ 

I give permission for my child to take part in the class trip and have an ice cream at the beach.    
 

  Yes     No   

Dietary Requirements:  __________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Name ___________________ Parent/Carer Signature ________________ 
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